
Year 1 Learning Letter

Friday 4th November 2022

We are Learning:

 English – Exploring Traditional Tales such as Little Red Riding Hood

 Maths – Geometry; 2D and 3d shape

 Science – Continuing to learn about animals including humans. 

What do I know about the human body?

 History - Who was Guy Fawkes and why is he famous?

 RE – The Life of Jesus 

 Remembrance day inspired artwork

 Phonics – Phase 4 and 5 using Bug Club, including Adjacent consonants 

 Computing – What is technology? Looking at technology around us

 PE - Gymnastics indoors and ball skills outdoors 

 Jigsaw for this half term – Celebrating differences 

Welcome back to the new half term, we hope you all had a lovely break. We 

have been very jealous of some children telling us all about their visits abroad 

to warmer places over half term! We have also enjoyed hearing about their 

family time, Halloween trails, pumpkin carving and other activities. 

Thank you to all of the adults who enabled the children over both sites to see a variety 

of pets at the end of last term. The children produced some fantastic non-fiction writing 

about animals. 

They have also been learning how to programme the floor robots to successfully move to 

different signs and symbols. We use the words algorithm (a set of instructions to 

complete a task) and debug (to sort out a problem with an algorithm). You can watch 

this video to discuss it with your child 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/z3tbwmn/articles/z3whpv4

At the bottom of the website page there are links to other short videos that 

you may like to watch together.  

On Monday we had a lovely autumnal walk to the bonfire, where we had a talk from Mr King

and two older pupils, about how the bonfire is built and how fireworks work. We then walked

to Poland woods to explore the story of Little Red Riding Hood. The children also had the

opportunity to be in mixed groups to build their own bonfire and try various arts and crafts.

We look forward to hosting another curriculum day in the spring time at Leigh.

Poppies can be 

purchased from 

each school office 

for a voluntary 

donation 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/z3tbwmn/articles/z3whpv4

